
Ski Trip

The weekend of January 7th brought much unwanted 
snow to New York but this just added to the excitement 
of SFC's annual ski trip. The buses left St. Francis cau­
tiously all all arrived at Friar Tuck safely and ready to 
have fun. The weekend was busy with skiing, dancing, 
hanging out and partying. After the successfully fun ski 
trip, many were sad to board the buses to go back to 
Brooklyn, but all left with great memories and even some 
new friends. The annual ski trip to Hunter Mountain, 
sponsored by Student Government is always a huge 
success, each year better than the one before. See you 
next year!

Erica Mezich
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